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Dear IJEMM Members 

 

I wanted to provide an update to the broader community of International Journal of 

Engineering Materials and Manufacture (IJEMM) regarding our efforts to alleviate the spread of 

the COVID-19 coronavirus.  

The Editorial Board is deeply sympathised with the people suffering worldwide due the 

outbreak of pandemic COVID-19. We are closely monitoring the outbreak and implementing 

social isolation and other measures, according to World Health Organisation guidelines, to 

mitigate the impact on our members, volunteers and customers around the world. As the safety 

of people is of highest priority, our aim is to continue delivering our services for editors, 

reviewers, authors, readers, and other members to the highest possible standards using our 

online web-based platforms. 

I trust that each of you is doing well and finding ways to cope with this challenging pandemic 

situation which is a test from God, the almighty. Please stay safe, do not panic, heighten your 

spirituality and seek forgiveness. 

 

 

With thanks and regards, 

 

 

Professor Ir. Dr. Mohammad Yeakub Ali 

Editor-In-Chief 

International Journal of Engineering Materials and Manufacture 

 


